
 
DISTRICT OF COLUMBIA 

OFFICE OF THE STATE SUPERINTENDENT OF EDUCATION 
 

Wednesday, January 28, 2015 

Dear Education Stakeholders, 

The District of Columbia Office of the State Superintendent of Education (OSSE) is pleased to 
invite you to participate in: 

A WEBINAR on the District of Columbia’s Elementary and Secondary Education Act 
(ESEA) Waiver Renewal 

Friday, February 6, 2015, from 3PM – 4PM. 

This is part of a series of webinars designed to share information and gather input on DC's ESEA 
waiver renewal. As you may know, the U.S. Department of Education (ED) recently announced 
to states the opportunity to renew expiring ESEA waivers. States are required to submit an 
application by March 31, 2015, for consideration. ED has also required states to submit an 
updated plan to address equitable access to quality teachers. This plan, which has intersections 
with the waiver, is due in June 2015.  

The webinars will:  

• Present information about the waiver renewal process; and 
• Initiate a dialogue among stakeholders about what should be included in the waiver 

renewal request.  

Guest speakers: 

• Amy Maisterra, Interim State Superintendent of Education; 
• Jeffery Noel, Assistant Superintendent of Data, Assessment and Research; and  
• Etai Mizrav, Education Policy and Compliance Specialist  

Instruction for Webinar Participants 

The webinar will be conducted via GoToMeeting and by telephone. 

 

 

 



 
To join online via GoToMeeting: 

----------------------------------------- 

1.       Click OSSE DC Waiver Renewal Stakeholders Engagement Webinar 

2.       Wait for Citrix Online Launcher to connect you 

3.       Follow the instructions that appear on your screen 

----------------------------------------- 

To join audio portion via telephone:                                                               

----------------------------------------- 

1.       Call-in number: +1 (408) 650-3131 

2.       Access Code: 821-829-229 

3.       Follow the instruction when prompted 

----------------------------------------- 

In order to hear the audio during the webinar, you must dial-in the Call-in number. 

Space is limited. To RSVP for the webinar, please click here. You must RSVP in order to 
receive the presentation materials that will be reviewed during the call. You can find additional 
information on our website. 

Please feel free to share this invitation with your networks. We hope you will join us for this 
very important event on Friday, February 6!     

 

-Office of the State Superintendent of Education  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/821829229
mailto:brandon.banks@dc.gov
http://osse.dc.gov/service/dc-elementary-and-secondary-education-act-esea-flexibility-waiver-extension-request

